ROANOKE REGIONAL AIRPORT COMMISSION
Joint Meeting with Roanoke City Council
March 2, 2020
9:00 a.m.

The Roanoke Regional Airport Commission met in a joint meeting with Roanoke
City Councill, in the City Council Chambers, Monday, March 2, 2020.

After a call to order, roll call and welcome from the Mayor, the Commission
meeting was called to order by Randy Clements, Chair of the Roanoke Regional
Airport Commission. Commission attendance was:

PRESENT: Commission members William Gust, Cynthia Lawrence, Gary Powers
and Randy Clements.......... .. sisssssessesisss s sussisomassssssyes s iisuiiissseas s s vy eveds 4,

ABSENT: Commission member NL BiShOP . ...ioivviviivriiiiiriiiiinieeeeiiivissssssissssesseess L

Dr. Clements expressed his appreciation to the City for allowing the
Commission to meeting jointly with Council.

Mr. Bradshaw introduced his staff and then presented a slide show/power point
on the following:

Airline service update
Game Changer Initiative
Master Plan Status
Hangar Development
Rental Car Facility

Discussion and dialogue ensued among the members of Council and the
Commission regarding air service issues, obtaining additional air service and the Game
Changer Initiative.

City Council members expressed their appreciation to the Airport Commission
and to Mr. Bradshaw for his presentation and dialogue.

Chair Clements adjourned the Commission’s joint meeting with Roanoke City
Council at 10:39 a.m.
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